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From: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Federal <evan.sawyer@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2019 4:37 PM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Cc: Barbara Byrne; J. Stuart; Brian Ellrott; Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal; Sarah Gallagher -

NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: SWIFT RESPONSE REQUESTED: Peer Review Focus


Hey Cathy,


At this point you're more familiar with what's in or out of the Shasta Division but i would recommend (if time


permits) sections:


 2.5.2.1 (specifically 2.5.2.1.2 Project Uncertainties), and


 2.5.2.3.2.1 Feb Forecast and Allocations


Thanks,


Evan


On Thu, Jun 6, 2019 at 3:39 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Hey Division Leads -

I have a short turn-around request. Dave Hankin is one of our reviewers and is struggling a bit with the


volume of info we have submitted.


I'd like to provide him with a targeted list of where it would be most beneficial for him to review. Please offer


any revisions to this initial draft list. If you'd like to have the context, take a look at the panel charge


(attached).


Section 2.1 Analytical Approach (read not so much to review that we are right but more to understand


our approach and provide basis for answering the review questions).


Section 2.5.2. Upper Sacramento/Shasta, specifically:


o Section 2.5.2.3.1.1, especially Section 2.5.2.3.3.1.1 subsection for Winter-Run Chinook Salmon


o Section 2.5.2.3.3, especially Section 2.5.2.3.3.2 Summer Cold Water Pool Management and


subsection for winter-run Chinook salmon 2.5.2.3.3.2.1 Winter-Run Chinook Salmon


Section 2.5.5 Bay-Delta Division


Barb to provide some specifics


Anything else, if we are being targeted and prioritizing?


Thanks,


Cathy




2


--
Evan Bing Sawyer,

Natural Resource Management Specialist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: (916) 930-3656

Evan.Sawyer@noaa.gov

www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

